
CRA Newsletter, 9/23/2019 
 
Lottery Open House 

Tell your friends, neighbors and relatives…the Lottery Open House for those interested in 

applying for their child to enroll at Canyon Rim Academy is on 

Thursday, October 3rd, 4:00-7:00 p.m.!  

This is the first opportunity for new students to apply for CRA for the 2020-2021 school 

year.  Board members and administration will be on hand to answer questions, conduct tours 

and share important information.   

 
CALENDAR 
Monday, Sept. 23:            PTO Carnival, 5:00-8:00 p.m. 
Friday, Sept. 27:                Romney’s class Field Trip to Silver Lake, 3:00-12:40 
Thurs., Oct. 3:                   CRA Lottery Open House, 4:00-7:00 p.m. 
Wed., Oct. 16:                   1:15 Dismissal 
Thurs&Fri, Oct. 17, 18:    No School, Fall Break 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PTO Newsletter September 23rd, 2019 
 
CARNIVAL:    

Thank you all for your understanding the rescheduling of the carnival.  It’s tonight!  5:00-8:00 p.m.  We are hoping 

the weather will cooperate this time and we can have a fun night out!  Get ready for BOUNCE HOUSES, GREAT 

FOOD (pulled pork sandwiches, veggies & dip, chips and a drink), CARNIVAL GAMES and our SILENT 

AUCTION and RAFFLE BASKETS.  All proceeds from the auction & baskets will go to the 

classrooms.  September 23rd  at CRA.  If you did not pre-purchase tickets you will still be able to purchase both 

wristbands and food tickets at the carnival tonight.   

 

BOOK DRIVE: 

The Library is holding a school wide book drive for new and slightly used books to send to more unfortunate 

children around the world.  You can send your books to school with you child this week, and CAN ALSO 

BRING THEM TO THE CARNIVAL! Look for the box for books located near the auction table. 

 

SCHOOL TALENT SHOW 

Start practicing your talents!  Talent show tryouts will be at the end of October. We will keep you posted.  

 

JUMP TEAM NEWS 
The Jump Team for the 2019-2020 school year has been selected and posted on the windows in the main 
office.  Thank you to all who came to do some jump roping this week.  We are impressed with your effort and 
courage and wish so very much that it was possible to have all of you. Please keep jumping! 

For those on the team, practices are EVERY Wednesday from 3:15-4:15 in the gym, beginning 

October 2nd.  Please send your child with athletic shoes--even if they just change into them 

before practice. We will hold a brief parent meeting on Wednesday, October 9th at 

4:00.  Please plan to attend! 
**Everyone can participate in the morning movement jump roping.  Also, jump ropes are available on the carts 

during recess. Please use them! 

BOX TOPS 

The Box top store will be open again at lunch this Wednesday.  Send your children with their box tops to pick a 

prize from the store.   



 

SCHOOL DIRECTORY 

The new online directory has had great feedback so far, if you have not verified your information, get on and 

do it!  We gave everyone a trial period until the end of September to see how it works, if you did not purchase a 

directory membership your trial will be ending.  You will still have access to the other features like the store, 

calendar and digital backpack and can purchase the directory membership through the store on the app or 

venmo. We are working on a printed directory as well. 
 

WASATCH SAVINGS BOOKS 

Wasatch Savings books are still available for purchase.  They are $30.00 and can be purchased through venmo, 

online directory, or you may send a check (make sure to include information with your payment - what it’s for 

and for whom) and we will send the book home with your student. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
Room Parent Tea- will be held this Friday, September 27th at 1:30.  This is for all room parents.  

Ribbon Week:  October 7 – 11. “We say Boo to Drugs”. Looking forward to super fun week! 

The Talent show – We will be doing the school talent show again this year.  Tryouts will be happening the end 

of October so get your talent acts together and start practicing! 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDS 
Fit feet have started, and we need some extra help during afternoon recess 2 -2:30. You show up and help make 

sure everyone is safe and help the 5th grade students hand out feet and stamp hands.  We have had a great turn 

out so far and can be very fun and busy. Sign up online at signupgenius.com.   

 
Thank you for all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we 

have the faster and smoother things go.  TOGETHER WE ARE BETTER! 
 
 


